
 
  

 
 
The Taxation and Revenue Department is updating the Taxpayer Access Point (TAP) e-filing 
portal for a more intuitive, user-friendly interface. TAP, including electronic payments, 
will be unavailable from 5pm MST on June 30th through July 5th, 2021 as we upgrade 
the system. Please ensure that any returns or payments due during this time period 
are submitted on or before June 30th, 2021. 
 
More information is available 
at https://www.tax.newmexico.gov/news-alerts/crs-redesign-project/. The Department’s 
YouTube Channel, New Mexico Taxation and Revenue, has trainings and tutorials about 
what to expect in July. 
 
Thank you for your understanding as we make this transition to better serve New Mexico 
businesses. 

 

https://www.tax.newmexico.gov/news-alerts/crs-redesign-project/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC5cM2t8EvaVfktonhMwDgNw?view_as=subscriber

